
 

 
 

Date: April 6, 2021 

To: All BCGEU Members employed at St Eugene Resort & Casino 

Re: Ratification Bulletin 
 
We are pleased to announce the tentative agreement with St. Eugene Resort Limited Partnership 
has been ratified with 88% in favour of the new collective agreement. 
 
Thank you to all members that cast their votes. 
 
The term of the agreement is for 3 years:  November 1, 2020 to October 31, 2023. 
 
 

In solidarity 

 
Bonnie Lennox 
Bargaining Committee Chairperson 
 
Sarah Maglio 
Staff Representative 
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